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Applicability This Technical Note applies to all T2000 radios that use
microphones

1. Information.

Details There has been a change in the Product Codes for the
Microphones Kits used with the T2000 radio.

With the introduction of the Series II T2000, a change of
grommet on the microphone was required. For the orderable
microphone kits it was decided to put both the Series I and the
Series II grommets on the microphone. However this has proven
to be unsuitable because of the change in the Series II
microphone plug to a slightly longer RJ45.
Because of this TEL have made the change to two separate
microphone kits. The Product Codes for the new kits will be…

T2000-02     -    To be used with the Series I radios
T2000-A02  -    To be used with the Series II radios

This change is effective from the 21st January 2002.
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